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Agency of Transportation Solicits Applications for Mobility and Transportation Innovation 
Grant Program 

Barre, Vt. – The Vermont Agency of TransportaƟon (AOT) is now accepƟng grant applicaƟons 
for the FY 2024 Mobility and TransportaƟon InnovaƟon (MTI) Grant Program. The program is 
designed to support innovaƟve strategies and projects that improve mobility and access to 
services for transit-dependent Vermonters, reduce the use of single-occupancy vehicles, and 
reduce greenhouse gas emissions.   
 
The grant applicaƟons are open to municipaliƟes, local and regional planning agencies, transit 
agencies, school districts and schools, non-profit organizaƟons, and ciƟzen groups focused on 
providing public transportaƟon resources. Private-sector organizaƟons, individuals, and state 
and federal agencies are not eligible to receive funds directly but may be partners of a project. 
 
The applicaƟon, with more details about the program and funding guidelines, is available at 
hƩps://vtrans.vermont.gov/public-transit/mƟ. 
 
The deadline to file an applicaƟon is Friday September 8, 2023, at 4:30 p.m. Emailed 
applicaƟons are preferred. To request a copy of the applicaƟon, or if you have quesƟons, please 
contact Dan Currier, Public Transit Program Coordinator, 802-279-5236, 
Dan.J.Currier@vermont.gov.  
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